
From:   Jeff Rummel   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   November 07, 2018

Subject:   File Num#0458-EX-CN-2018   reminder on FAA pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ms. Nguyen:

In reply to your request for FAA coordination, this is to advise you that FAA has not yet fully completed its
coordination of this application.

BAE Systems is in continuing contact with FAA on this coordination.  Unfortunately coordination has not
yet been completed.  Please see email from FAA below.

Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that the deadline for obtaining FAA coordination be extended to
December 12, 2018 to permit FAA additional time to complete coordination.  Should additional time be
required beyond December 12, 2018, BAE Systems will contact the Commission at that time.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems

Jeffrey E. Rummel
Partner

Arent Fox LLP | Attorneys at Law   
1717 K Street, NW   
Washington, DC  20006-5344
202.715.8479 DIRECT | 202.857.6395 FAX   
jeffrey.rummel@arentfox.com | www.arentfox.com
   

From: Jonathan.CTR.Torney@faa.gov [mailto:Jonathan.CTR.Torney@faa.gov]   
Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2018 7:36 AM
To: Rummel, Jeffrey   
Subject: RE: BAE Systems - NG T180394 &amp; NG T180395 - TRK 182750 (1030 MHz) &amp; TRK
182751 (1090 MHz) - Pending FCC File No. 0458-EX-CN-2018

Jeff,

I just found out that our antenna expert is on travel all of this week and won&rsquo;t be back until next
week. So once I&rsquo;ve gotten together with him, to discuss the remaining concerns/issues, I&rsquo;ll
give you call. Again, thanks for your patience in the matter.   

Jonathan Torney
Contract Support (NISC III), Spectrum Engineer
Leidos Corp.
FAA Spectrum Engineering Services, AJW-1C
800 Independence Ave SW 7E-505
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Desk: (202) 267-3674
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